
East Ocean View Civic League
PO Box 14172
Norfolk, VA 23518

eov.civic.league@gmail.com

To: Julius Hayes
Norfolk Planning Commission

Date: June 2, 2023

Subject: 7936 Thompson Road Conditional Use Permit (CUP)

On Thursday, June 1, 2023 Julius hayes attended a meeting of the East Ocean View Civic League to
review an application for a CUP to operate a Short Term Rental (STR) at 7936 Thompson Road. The
proposal, as presented, is available here.

Unfortunately, the civic league did not have a quorum present and was not able to take a vote in support or
opposition to the CUP request. Those who were present expressed the following concerns:

1. High crime rates in the immediate neighborhood that could inadvertently endanger guests.
2. Recent code violation for tall weeds and grass.

Stephen Chamberlin
President
East Ocean View Civic League

The East Ocean View Civic League is a registered 501(c)(4) organization.
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